
     

News Letter September 2017 

Hello everyone, greeting and cheers from all of us at AAAWI.  As always we have come 

with very important information and news in this 43rd consecutive Newsletter of AAAWI. 

This is a time of change as we get ready to bid goodbye to the Executive member team 

elected in 2014 and also to welcome the new team being elected on 16th September. 

Please note that this year there will be 2 General Meetings first the extra ordinary one on 

16th September 2017, when the elections will take place and the Annual one on 23rd 

September 2017. 

The complete news and information is as follows: 

1) There will be an EGM on16/09/2017. Please note that while the main agenda is 

finalization of Rules and Regulations (sent to all members in draft form).  Elections are 

also scheduled on that day.  Moreover this time around we will elect 9 members as 

against 12 in the past.  We look forward to record attendance. 

2) The AGM is scheduled for 23rd September and the notice along with the account and 

other details will be with you shortly.  Again we look forward to attendance in record 

numbers to formally welcome the new team elected on 16th  

3) We hope all those interested have already registered for SAFAAS Convention in Sri 

Lanka.  

4) AAAWI has been awarded with one selection for  PICT training program (Mr. Prasun 

Agrawal) 

 

  

 


